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West Gate Freeway verge works in Spotswood

From early May 2022 until July 2023, the West Gate Tunnel Project will carry out remaining 
works along freeway verges to reinstate roads and footpaths at the ends of local streets between 
The Avenue and Melbourne Road.  

What you need to know 
 

 Impact Dates  
(subject to change) 

 Periodic closures of local roads and reduced availability of on-street parking 
(see affected streets below and on page 2).  

Early May 2022 until 
July 2023 

 

West Gate Tunnel Project works along freeway verges. 
 
Construction noise, dust, truck movements on local roads and increased 
construction activity along freeway verges and at end of local streets. 

Early May 2022 until 
July 2023 

 

Temporary driveway access restrictions for households at the freeway end 
of above-named streets.   
 
The project team will contact impacted households directly. 
 

Early May 2022 until 
July 2023 

 

Works will include landscaping, maintenance track and footpath construction, drainage, kerbing, 
barrier installation, road re-surfacing, asphalting, freeway technology system works, rectification 
works, fencing, noise wall installation, removal of temporary noise walls, demolition works and 
other minor works.  

We will need to close the freeway end of the following streets for short periods to complete these 
works: 

Strong Street, Abbott Street, Steel Street, Ferguson Street, Muir Street, Andrews Street, Derham 
Street, Hick Street, Vernier Street, Le Fevre Street and Cullen Court. 

We will send you a reminder at least five days before we start works that require a section of the 
road to be closed.   

Driveway access will be restricted for a small number of households within the work areas. Details 
will be confirmed with these households directly. 

Works are scheduled to take place between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Saturday. Please note, 
works may be rescheduled, and dates are subject to change.  



 

 

 

 

What you can expect during the works: 

• Direct contact from the project team if there are changes to your driveway access. 

• Work completed behind safety barriers with construction vehicles accessing work areas. 

• Increased construction activity and vehicles in the area. 

• Access to households / pedestrian bridge will be maintained. 

• Water-spray trucks and road sweepers used in the local streets around our worksites. 

• Works taking place between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Saturday. 

• Occasional out of hours maintenance works on the drainage system near Derham Street. 

 

Thank you 

Information about these works was first provided to the community in March 2022. This notification 

provides further details about works between The Avenue and Melbourne Road. 

For more information about the West Gate Tunnel Project, please visit 

westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au, call 1800 105 105 or email info@wgta.vic.gov.au. 

 

Subscribe to weekly traffic updates   

If you would like to sign up to receive weekly traffic alert emails, please email us on 

info@wgta.vic.gov.au or call 1800 105 105. Alternatively, for the latest updates, dates of closures 

and detour route information, visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions  
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